
1 
 

 

Division of English Language Learning (DELL)  
Illinois State Seal of Biliteracy Newsletter 
March 18, 2016 

Dear Seal of Biliteracy Coordinators: 

ISBE-Sponsored Conferences 

2016 Seal of Biliteracy Symposium Virtual Option 

Due to the limited space at the Seal of Biliteracy Symposium, the Illinois State Board of Education 
will be offering a virtual option for participants to view the Symposium through Zoom.  Please note 
that virtual participants will NOT be able to participate in the Symposium, but there will be an 
online Chat Room for participants to post questions and comments.  Posted questions and comments 
will be reviewed after the Symposium and may be used for future development of the FAQs and 
Seal of Biliteracy program. 
 
You must register for this virtual option by April 7, 2016 - to register please visit the online 
registration link at http://webapps.isbe.net/ISBEConference/.   A link with directions to sign into 
Zoom will be emailed to you by Friday, April 8, 2016. 
 
Please email biliteracy@isbe.net or contact the Division of English Language Learning at (312) 
814-3850 with any questions.  
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